
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

TCS/GEN/50/2024-25                                                                                                    Date: 12-09-2024 

 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: RESPONSIBILITY مسؤولية 

 

CIRCULAR: STUDENT HEALTH EXAMINATION 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

In accordance with Dubai Health Authority (DHA) and School Health Guidelines, students are 

required to undergo health checkups at key stages in their school life: KG1, Grade 1, 4, 7 & 10 and for 

new joiners. 

The upcoming medical checkup is a routine examination, including measurements of height, weight, 

BMI for all grades, and a general health assessment, as per DHA requirements. The doctor will also 

check the mouth for dental health, listen to the lungs and heart, and perform a mobility assessment of 

the arms and legs.  

A visual (eye screening) assessment will also be conducted for Grade 1, 4, 7 & 10 on Wednesday, 

18th and 19th September 2024 from DHA. 

Please note that these examinations will take place starting Tuesday, 17th September 2024.  We will 

assess students during school hours, ensuring all safety precautions are followed. 

The health assessments will be carried out in a professional environment, respecting the student’s 

privacy. Parents will be notified via email, using the registered email address, if any abnormal findings 

or deviations are detected. 

If you do not receive any communication from the clinic regarding your child’s medical examination, 

please consider the results normal. 

Should you have any objections and prefer not to have your child assessed, kindly inform us by Friday, 

13th September 2024. If we do not hear from you by this date, we will assume you have no objections. 

Stay safe and healthy! 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

ADMINISTRATION 

 
 


